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BSACI Medical Scholarship Scheme 2024 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
We are writing to you as the Junior Members’ Representatives for the Society.  
 

The British Society for Allergy and Clinical Immunology (BSACI), is generously offering: 

Scholarships for medical trainees in the UK to attend the BSACI 2024 Annual Conference in Harrogate 

Wednesday 02 October 2024 – Saturday 5th October 2024. 
 

To increase awareness and interest in Allergy as a specialty, BSACI is offering up to 15 scholarships for FY2 doctors 

and IMT trainees in the UK to attend the BSACI Annual Conference. We hope you can disseminate this information 

to trainees in your deanery/medical school.  
 
Details of the award:  

1. The scheme is open to current FY2 and IMT trainees interested in or considering a career in Allergy and 
Clinical Immunology (ACI) or Allergy, Clinical and Laboratory Immunology (ACLI). Non-trainee doctors eligible 
for ACI or ACLI trainee position are welcome to apply. Your application would be reviewed subject to 
confirmation of eligibility 

2. We will provide accommodation for a maximum of three nights and up to £225 and allow you free access to 
the conference, plus reimburse travel costs (up to £140) 

3. The application involves supplying a letter (maximum 300 words) on detailing how you would benefit from 
this scholarship and a supporting letter from your current supervisor 

4. Priority will be given to Applicants that show a strong commitment to a career in the specialty detailed in the 
application 

5. Please also include how you can help increase awareness of the specialty of allergy either within your 
department or with other trainees after the conference, such as a grand round presentation, a trainee 
learning event or a department meeting 

6. Medical Scholarship Submissions must be emailed to tamara@bsaci.org no later than  

Friday 19 July 2024 5 pm 
7. You will be notified of the outcome of your application by Friday 02 August 2024 
 

Please note previous recipients may not apply. 
 

If you or any of your colleagues have any questions or require any further information, please contact 

tamara@bsaci.org or call 020 7501 3910.  

 

Best wishes,  
 
Dr Neha Christian  

BSACI Junior Members Representative 
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